
   

   Page 1 of 1 
   

 

 

Weekly News – 24th November 2017  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The ripple of excitement has begun about the notorious end of term 
Talent Show. We would like as many of our children to have a go at 
auditioning, as we know we have a lot of talent out there. We will be 
carrying out auditions during week beginning 11th December. 

You will have seen Parentmail regarding NSPCC’s assembly to the 
children regarding speaking out to trusted adults if they need to. Y5 
will be taking part in a workshop with them next week. 

In Maths, we have been carrying out word problems using short 
division (sometimes called bus stop method). We will be revisiting 
this again next term. Some children may benefit from a little extra 
practice to consolidate this.  

In English we have carried out an extended writing task applying 
the different skills learnt so far.  

Next week we will be carrying out progress tests on work done in 
Reading, Writing and Maths. 

Have a great weekend! 

Y5 Team   

Homework Reminder 

Christmas song words 
All song words have been provided for children to start practising over 
the next couple of weeks. Our Y5 song is ‘Deck the Halls’ which we 
would like them to prioritise for next week. 
Spelling 
Homophone words 
English 
Using the sheet provided, we would like children to carry out the activity 
on speech punctuation. We would like this written up in their homework 
books and any corrections/additions underlined.   
Ch1 – part 1             Ch2 – part 1 & 2            Ch3 – part 1, 2 & 3 
Times Tables Rockstars 
Practise your 6x table for next week’s challenge. 

 

Date Reminder 

November 29 

Fernspeak heats 

November 30 

NSPCC workshop 

[Date] 

[Date] 

 
 

Announcements 
We trust all our children will be 
participating in the KS2 Carol 
Concert on December 13th.  

 We will be performing the song 
with Y6 so need to learn our 
part as soon as possible. 
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